
Republic of the Philippines 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION 
Region 02 

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 

No. 212, Series 2022 

FOR 

SUBJECT 

DATE 

PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF PUBLIC AND 
PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION 2 
AUTHORIZED TO ADMIT FOREIGN STUDENTS 

SUBMISSION OF THE LIST OF ENROLLED FOREIGN STUDENTS 
USING THE ATTACHED PRESCRIBED TEMPLATE 

JULY 20, 2022 

In line with the annual submission of data regarding foreign students enrolled in the Higher 
Education Institutions (HEls) within the country, all HEls authorized to admit foreign students 
are reminded to submit not later than July 25, 2022 through email at chedro2@ched.gov.ph 
the list of foreign students enrolled in their institution for Academic Year 2021-2022 
following the attached prescribed template . 

For additional concerns, you may coordinate with Mr. Francis Cordova , Education Program 
Specialist II I Focal Person for Foreign Student Concerns, through email at 
fcordova@ched.gov.ph or phone number 0916-351 -1475. 

For your information, guidance and strict compliance. 

ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO 
OIC-Director IV 

Encl. : as stated 

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below: 
Link: http://bitly/CHEDR02CSS 
Your response shall help us improve our systems 
and procedures so we can better serve you. 
Thank you . 
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